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June 2, 2022 
 
South Coast Paper, LLC 
244 Warner Rd. 
Maplesville, AL 36750 
 
MBE SUBSCRIPTION SERVICES PROGRAM – MOUNTAIN PLAINS MSDC 
 
Congratulations!  I am pleased to inform you that your company, South Coast Paper, LLC., 
has been approved for the MBE Subscription Services Program through the Mountain Plains 
Minority Supplier Development Council (MPMSDC), an affiliate of the National Minority Supplier 
Development Council (NMSDC).   
 
The period covering your enrollment in the MBE Subscription Services Program extends through 
March 1, 2023, as long as your MBE certification remains in-tact, through your home council, 
Southern Region MINORITY SUPPLIER DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL.  All MBE Subscription 
Services Program members must re-enroll annually. Please contact the office, by emailing 
certification@mpmsdc.org for an application, 30 days prior to the expiration date.  
 
MBE Subscription Services Program members are entitled to several benefits including: 
 

• Eligibility to participate in a variety of supplier development programs and networking 
events. 

• Receive procurement announcements via email. 
• Access to our MBDA Business Center, a consulting services for certified MBEs. 

 
To maximize your engagement with the Mountain Plains MSDC: 
 

• Participate!  Success in The Council is achieved through networking. Check your e-mail 
for upcoming announcements: 

• Inform!  Let your customers know that you are a member of the Mountain Plains MSDC 
Subscription Services Program.  

 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact the Council 
at 303-623-3037 or certification@mpmsdc.org  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Stan Sena 
President and CEO 
Mountain Plains MSDC 
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